
Lamb and Flag Scholarships 
 
In 1999 the College took over the licence from Halls Brewery, who had leased 
the pub since 1829.  In 2000 the college launched the ‘Lamb and Flag 
Scholarships’, ensuring that the profit from each and every drink sold would 
be put towards these unique Scholarships which are awarded to graduate 
students. 
 
Since 2012 the awards have been linked in with the University RCUK awards.  
These partnership scholarships cover University and College fees and living 
expenses for the duration of full fee liability.  The living expenses grant for 
maintenance is in line with the UK research council rate. 
 
 
 


